


California Sammarinese with many others of the other kind of Sammarinese. 

Al Smith hosted the annual putting contest at the San Gabriel Country Club. True 
golfers were to show up early, and the duffers next, and all diners to show at 
the usual noontime. 

Our club was host to the clubs from Altadena and Pasadena East Rotaries with 
their wives and friends, with the Queen of the 95th Tournament of Roses and her 
Court in attendance at the Women's Clubhouse. 

One thousand dollars was donated to the police to purchase the equipment for 
"Operations Identification" program. 

Saturday, March 31, was "Run for Fun" under Bill Payne's management. Sponsors 
were Dean Witter, Merrill Lunch, Lloyd's Bank, Security Pacific Bank, American 
Federal, Trans National Bank and The John Harris Company. 

"Hands Across the Border" was a joint project of our district and Baja California 
Rotarians. Our club gathered clothing, food and medical supplies for the 
project. 

Fifteen new Paul Harris Fellows were added during President John B's year. Bob 
Almansa joined with 85 other active members as a Paul Harris Fellow bringing the 
total to 85 

June 28, 1984 ended a year of fine service of John Young with his demotion party 
',- held at the Athenaeum in Pasadena. Best wishes to John. 
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